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Letter from your PTO Board 
 
 
Salutations, Friends! 
 
Another exciting and busy month has come to a close. Goodbye, October; Hello, November!   
 
Just a couple of weeks ago the school celebrated our most beloved eventðFalcon Fest. Despite the terrible 
weather leading up to our event, the day prevailed as a smashing success! Indeed, it was quite a sight to see so 
many of our children smiling with glee as they ran around the gym, bouncing from activity to activity. It takes 
a village to put on an event like Falcon Fest, and we owe a huge debt of gratitude to our parent and staff volun-
teers!  Kudos! 
 
As we continue to move and groove right along, we want to remind you that our first ever Bingo event is 
around the corner: Sunday, November 4 after the 10:30 Mass. Itôs a catered family event so come hungry and 
leave happy!   
 
Save the Date: Santa Shop 12/5 
 
Together we do great things!  As always, THANK YOU for supporting your IC PTO!  
 
             
            ð Jonathan Niotis 
           PTO President 

Sixth grade was the spotlight class for October. 
The students collected items ranging from leashes 
and collars to towels and newspapers for the Hu-
mane Society of Pulaski County. Great job, sixth 
grade! 



PK3 had a blast when the NLR fire-
fighters from Station #9 stopped by. 

Second grade had a fantastic trip to the Heifer Ranch in Perryville. We learned a lot about animals, plants, 
and how people live in other countries. It was a beautiful day and we had a blast!!!!   

In science, the sixth graders had the pleasure of in-
vestigating live, crawling, wiggly segmented worms 
for their invertebrate lab last month. The students 
actually enjoyed it, but Mrs. Matthews é not so 
much! Next, we moved on to our vertebrate iPad 
research activity. In math, we finished up decimal 
operations and equations, then covered fraction and 
decimal conversions, factors, and multiples. The 
excitement never ends in 6th grade math!! 6B loved 
sharing their personal narratives, and are now work-
ing on grammar. 6A has continued grammar while 
introducing Step Up to Writing. Both classes are 
finishing up a short story unit in literature class and 
looking forward to starting our first novel. In social 
studies class, 6A and 6B tried their hands at cave art 
as a part of our study of prehistoric cultures. We are 
all very excited about the cooler weather and the 
approaching holiday season!   


